
UpComing CAlenDAr of eventS
TUTORING
November 13th-TBA
Tuesday and Thursday
4:00-6:00p.m.
Location: ASB Fifth floor

COLLEGE READINESS WORKSHOP,
GOVERNOR SCHOLARS FOR THE
ARTS PRESENTATION, AND FINAN-
CIAL LITERACY WORKSHOP FOR
PARENTS
Saturday, December 1st 
9:30-11:30a.m.
Location: Hathaway Hall

SENIOR LEADERSHIP DINNER
Date: Saturday, December 15th
Time: 5:00p.m.
Location: TBA

SERVICE LEARNING ACTIVITY
Saturday, December 15th
9:30a.m.-12:00p.m.
Location: Exum Gym

UPWARD BOUND

Kentucky State University
ASB Room 519
400 East Main Street
Frankfort, KY 40601

ACT Test Dates in the U.S., U.S. Territories, and Canada

Test Date Registration Deadline (Late Fee Required)

September 8, 2012 August 17, 2012 August 18–24, 2012 
(paper registrations)
August 18–31, 2012 
(online registrations)

October 27, 2012 September 21, 2012 September 22 – 
October 5, 2012

December 8, 2012 November 9, 2012 November 10 – 16, 2012

February 9, 2013* January 11, 2013 January 12 – 18, 2013

April 13, 2013 March 8, 2013 March 9 – 22, 2013

June 8, 2013 May 3, 2013 May 4 – 17, 2013

*No test centers are scheduled in New York for the February test date
*Taken from ACT website at http://www.actstudent.org/regist/dates.html#first

College Admission and Scholarship Deadlines

College Regular Fall Admission Deadline Fall Scholarship Deadline
Western Kentucky University August 1, 2013 January 1, 2013
Kentucky State University July 1, 2013 February 15, 2013
University of Louisville February 15, 2013 January 15, 2013
Bellarmine University February 1, 2013 Dec. 1, 2013, Jan. 1, 2013, Feb. 1, 2013
Transylvania University February 1, 2013 Dec. 1, 2013 and Feb. 1, 2013
Eastern Kentucky University August 1, 2013 February 2, 2013
University of Kentucky February 15, 2013 January 15, 2013

Throughout the year, Upward Bound has been through a
series of transitions.   During the early part of the year we
were in the process of rewriting our grant.  During the
summer period, we awaited a response from the federal
government.

In the month of August, we received the grant award and
are currently in the process of implementing our program.
This has been a roller coaster of a ride; however, with much
support from our KSU community, parents, students, and
Frankfort community, we are back in action.

During this current school year, we will be moving full
steam ahead with servicing our students.  We will continue to



Enjoy the simple things of life.


